Shadow

The Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.



S :

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SWIA BAA

2 February 1977

Mrs. Thatcher would be most grateful if you could attend a small meeting to discuss further Sir Keith Joseph's paper, 'Our Tone of Voice and Our Tasks' (attached) on Monday, 7 February, 1977 at 5 p.m. in the Shadow Cabinet Room. She feels that insufficient time was given to it when it was brought up at Steering recently.

Would you please be kind enough to let me know if you are not able to attend.

Caroline Stephens 5283

The Rt. Hon. William Whitelaw, CH MC MP
The Rt. Hon. Sir Keith Joseph, Bt MP
The Rt. Hon. Sir Geoffrey Howe, QC MP
The Rt. Hon. James Prior, MP
Angus Maude, Esq. MP
John Biffen, Esq. MP